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Certificate of Appreciation 
 

From 
 
 

Regional Councillor Joe Li 
 

 

To 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Canadian Association of 
Chinese Performing Arts 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

For your 
 

2023 Dragon Festival 
 

As Regional Councillor for the City of Markham, it is my honour to extend my heartiest 

congratulations to the organizers, volunteers & supporters on this special occasion.  I commend 

you for your invaluable contributions and efforts in strengthening and enriching the social and 

multicultural bonds in our community and preserving the rich Chinese heritage and culture. 

Thank you for making this event a grand success. Please accept my  

best wishes for your future endeavours 
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September 1, 2023 

 
    Sincerely Yours, 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

   Joe Li 
   Regional Councillor 
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